
 
 
 

MAY LONG + COVID RESTRICTIONS 
 

With May long 
weekend 
approaching, the 
government has 
taken precautions to 
avoid the spread of 
the virus. Some          
of these are not new 
to us such as the 
travel only when 
essential. The travel 

only when essential has now been set in place with 
roadblocks on the main highways. These are so 
people avoid travelling between the 3 provincial 
health zones. Northern and Interior zone, Lower 
Mainland and Fraser Valley zone, and the Vancouver 
Island zone. 
Some reasons for essential travel: 
 Work (paid and unpaid) 
 Commercial transportation of goods 
 Getting health care or social services or helping 

someone get those services 
 Attending a funeral 
 Attending classes at a post-secondary institution 

or school 
To know if your travel is deemed as essential, check 
out: 
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/covid-19/travel/current 
These bans have been said to be lifted on May 25th at 
midnight. 

  

Passing of a Legend 
The community of Edgewood has lost one of their long 
term outstanding and innovative members, Frank 
Appleton. Frank Appleton was spouse to Jean Bassett and 
loved by many. Frank passed away peacefully April 25th , 
2021 early in the morning at his home here in Edgewood. 
Frank was well known as the ‘craft beer pioneer’ as well 
as playwriter for 
“The Kootenays 
are Revolting”. 
Frank was also a 
contributor to the 
magazine 
HarrowSmith and 
other published 
journals and wrote 
his autobiography 
“Brewing 
Revolution” 
which was 
nominated for the 
National Business 
Book Award in 
2016. Frank will 
be missed by all of 
us here at The 
Edge and 
especially by his spouse Jean Bassett. 

 Rest in Peace Frank, your legacy lives on.  
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